MINUTES
CITY OF HARTFORD
MARCH 21, 2016

The City Council of the City of Hartford, Alabama, met in regular session in the conference
room in city hall at 6:00 p.m. on March 21, 2016. The following members were present: Mayor
Jeff Sorrells, Jo Ann Lindsey, Ted Thompson, Michael Langford, Paul Fondren and Wendel
Nolen.

Others in attendance: Annie Ward. Jason Eubanks and William Gibbs.

Mayor Sorrells called the meeting to order and opened with prayer followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

With the council having read the minutes from the regular meeting of March 7, 2016, Mayor
Sorrells asked the wishes of the council. Councilmember Fondren moved to approve the minutes
of March 7, 2016, which motion was seconded by Councilmember Langford. The council voted
unanimously in favor thereof.

COUNCIL COMMENTS:
Mayor Sorrells
eMayor Sorrells discussed a letter received from American United for Separation of Church
and State regarding the decals on patrol cars. No action was taken.
eMayor Sorrells stated that the new substation will be operational the first week of June.

Councilmember Lindsey
eCouncilmember Lindsey stated she received complaints regarding grass & weeds at the
Riley house on Maple Avenue.

ADJOURNMENT:

With there being no other business to come before this regular meeting of March 21, 2016,
Councilmember Langford moved to adjourn, which motion was seconded by Councilmember
Fondren. The council voted unanimously in favor thereof.
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